Dear Hampton Township Resident,

Your community provides a comprehensive solid waste program designed to encourage recycling and
waste reduction, reduce litter in our neighborhoods and ensure that waste is disposed of in an
environmentally responsible manner. This guide includes various services that are available to residents.
Waste Management pledges to provide the high-quality service residents expect and deserve.

Beginning January 6, 2020, Waste Management will be running a new trash and recycling schedule in
Hampton Township.

Trash and recycling will still be collected once every week. There will be a change in service days
beginning the week of January 6. Please reference the street listing to identify your service day.
Place material at the curb after 6 p.m. on the prior day or before 6 a.m. on the scheduled collection day.

IMPORTANT: To ensure residents do not go longer than a week with service, all residents will
receive trash and recycle service on Monday, January 6™, and again during their new service day
that week.

As a reminder, Waste Management observes the following holidays. When your collection day falls on
or after one of these holidays, your service will be delayed one day during that week only.

Memorial Day Labor Day Christmas Day
Fourth of July Thanksgiving New Year’s Day

Yard waste collection will take place on the same day as your new service day. Yard waste such as
leaves in biodegradable bags, garden residue, shrubbery trimmings, limbs, twigs, brush & tree trimmings
will be collected the 3rd full week of each month from April through November.

No grass clippings will be collected. Grass clippings may be put with your garbage on your
garbage day.

2020 Yard Waste Collection Weeks
Your collection day will be the same as your new service day during the weeks of:

April 20 June 15 August 17 October 19
May 18 July 20 September 21 November 16

Please contact Waste Management if you have any questions. A representative can be reached at
1-800-866-4460 or through live chat or email at www.wm.com.

We look forward to continuing to service you through 2020.

Best Regards,

Waste Management, North Huntingdon Hauling
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